
Visit to Rail Museum 

“The train is a small world moving through a large world” 

Students of Nursery visited the National Rail Museum, New Delhi on Wednesday, 12th February 2020. 

The children boarded the toy train with a lot of excitement and thoroughly enjoyed the train ride and 

were particularly thrilled when the train passed through the tunnel. Students were then taken to the 

exhibition hall where they were left spellbound to see the exhibit of wagons and coaches. 

The children soon then boarded the buses and headed back to school singing rhymes and songs and 

their happy faces spoke of the success of this visit. 

 







 

 


